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Currie, G.C.M,G., K.C.B.,Sir Arthur W.
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

It is the intention to bring the 
Graduates * Society Broadcast Program to a close 
for the present session, with a final broadcast on 
Friday evening March 31st, at 10.30. 
to close the program with a broadcast address by 
yourself, if you would be so kind as to favor us 
again in this way. We have especially in mind that 
a summing-up of the value of these broadcasts in 
giving information concerning the University and 
its work, to the general public and to our graduates 
and past students, would be very appropriate.

Hoping that you will kindly favor us 
if you possibly can, and with appreciation of the 
assistance we have already had from you in putting 
this program before the public.

Yours faithfully,

We would like

gbb/m Executive Secretary.


